Ceo
I ==tal
Wendy Strangeway
==res ==
From: Planning
Sent: 28 July 2016 15:05
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Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0504/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mrs i
Louise Lockley at resident of Iburndale, mill lane, 7 mill lane, Iburndale, Whitby,
Yo22 5du

We would like assurances that this development will not increase traffic along mill lane, an unmade
residential lane leading to zetland house. As Residents of mill lane we are concerned about the use of the
menage by others associated with the owners of zetland house adding to the disruption and worsening of
the condition of mill lane. Residents along mill lane already suffer unacceptable destruction of grass
verges, flower beds, fences and garden walls, by the owners of zetland house when using their horse box,
which is in use daily. We do not want this to increase, worsening the already poor condition of the lane and
damaging residents properties further. We would appreciate clarification on future planned use of the
ménage and assurances that the development will not increase traffic along Mill lane, which is narrow,
unmade and for residents access. Many thanks.
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